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ear  DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES 	 Office of the General Counsel 

''4474  	 Office of the Chief Counsel 
.-.. 

Food and Drug Administration 
10903 New Hampshire Ave. 
Silver Spring, MD 20993.0002 

January 28, 2013 

Mr. John Hnatio 
FoodQucstTQ, LLC 
4720 Hayward Road, Suite 104 
Frederick, MD 21702 

Dear Mr. Hnatio: 

On December-19,-2012, Senator. Mikulski-fonvarded.us_your_letter ofDecember_14, 2012, 
for our consideration. We are looking into your concerns. 

As a preliminary matter, please identify the patents to which you were referring in your 
letter and the FDA software system which you allege uses your ideas. In addition, please identify 
with whom you were communicating at FDA about those patents. This will be helpful to us as 
we look into the concerns set forth in your letter. Once we have the information we need to 
evaluate your concerns, it may be appropriate to meet to discuss further. 

Sincerely, 

Elizabeth Dickinson 
Chief Counsel 
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